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Newsletter
Letter from the Head 

 

Dear Parent and Carers  

 

I hope you are all well.   

 

This week we have been up and down to the field a lot, making the most of 
the great weather (with the exception of today – Thursday).  It has been 
great to see so many children scooting, walking and cycling in.  

 

A quick request from me this week with regards to class dojo and see-
saw.  Whilst we love to have an open-door policy with our lovely parents, 
please can I ask that communication to staff be limited to reasonable 
hours.  I had a teacher this week who received several emails on Friday night 
between the hours of 9-11p.m.  If these messages were urgent, we would not 
have a problem at all, as your child’s welfare is of the upmost importance to 
us.  However, they were with regards to general class issues, i.e. lunches,             
uniform and class trips etc.  Thank you in advance for your support with this.  

 

Sports week.  We are really excited about sports week this year – we have 
lots of really valuable and exciting lessons and activities planned. Everything 
from RSE, healthy schools to lots of sporting activities.  We look forward to 
seeing as many of you as possible on sports day too. 

 

And finally a massive good luck to the year 5’s who are off on school camp 
next week.  I am sure they will have an amazing time.  

 

   I hope you have a great weekend and we look forward to seeing 
   you next week.  

 

 

     Kind regards 

 

 

      Kieran Walsh 

 

 

 



Dates for your diary 

Attendance  
Group % Attend 

Year 1 93.5 

Year 2 93.7 

Year 3 98.6 

Year 4 89.3 

Year 5 85.7 

Year 6 92.9 

Totals 92.2 

Lannergrams 

Word 

of  

the week 

Our word of the week is –  

 

Elite  

 

Definition 1 : those having the greatest authority or  
privilege or highest status. 

 
Definition 2 :  the best, taken collectively. 

 

The prizewinners were the elite among the                   
competitors. 

  

 

 Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Annabelle, Florence, Harrison 

Y2: Ralph, Daniel, Harry 

Y3: George, Amber, Henry 

Y4: Indie, Makayla, Heidi 

Y5: Layla, Darcy, Alexa, Ricardo 

Y6: Martha, Peran, Barney 
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  

  

 w/c 24th June.  Sports week   

 Tuesday 11th June—School group photos 

 Monday 17th—Wednesday 19th June - 

Year 5 camp 

 Wednesday 26th June—Sports Day  

 Friday 12th July—Summer Fair—3pm 

 Thursday 18th July—last day of term 

Nursery only. 

 Friday 19th July—Last day of term  



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 
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French word 

of  

the week 

  ‘boulangerie’ 

means                       

‘bakery’ in  

 in French. 

 

This week’s discussion is:  

If you fill a room with bricks, is it still a room? 

Please try to discuss this week’s  

question with your child. 

Pupil Privacy Notice 

Please be aware that Crofty Mat have updated their 

 pupil privacy notice. You can view the amended policy via the 

below link. 

Many thanks 

Academy Policies - Crofty Multi Academy Trust (croftymat.org)  

https://croftymat.org/information/academy-policies/
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Random fun 

fact of the week!  

https://heyzine.com/flip-book/eaabc2ee8.html 

Lanner Village Show 

It would be lovely to see as many children and families taking part as  possible. There are 
plenty of different classes, so everyone should be able to find something to interest them 

– growing things, making things, photography, cooking. 

It’s all about having fun so, please, give it a go! 

Angelsharks can flatten themselves to blend in with the ocean floor and ambush prey . 

Angel sharks, resembling rays more than typical sharks, have flattened bodies and broad pectoral fins that help them camouflage 

themselves on the ocean floor. 

Pom-pom club 

A BIG thank you for the donations of wool.  

We have now got plenty to make lots of lovely pom-poms with!  

https://heyzine.com/flip-book/deaabc2ee8.html

